
Please please focus on humans rather than cars! By investing more in road 
maintenance, walkability, and transit support and expansion, you set the foundation for 
our communities to come together and grow. So much data supports how walkable 
cities improve life in so many dramatic ways. It's good for businesses, public health, and 
the environment!  
Focusing on cars by widening roads and expanding freeways just puts more steel, 
glass, and pollution between us and our neighbors and puts our basic needs even 
further out of reach.  
In addition, cars are dangerous. Too much blood has been spilled for the sake of cars 
and convenience. (Including mine in 2016 when I was hit by a car as a pedestrian in a 
crosswalk).  
Put humans first. 


